PAKISTAN METEOROLOGICAL DEPARTMENT

National Agromet Center
H-8/2, Islamabad

Tele:+92-51-9250369
Fax: +92-51-9250368

19" April 2024

Special Agro Based Weather Advisory for April 2024

April and May are important for the harvesting of wheat crops in the most parts
of the country. In April 2024 above-normal rainfalls have been observed across
most parts of the country.

Therefore, farmers are advised to plan their harvesting/post-harvesting activities
for wheat and other Rabi crops with the consultation of local Agriculture
department, taking into consideration the weather forecasts provided by the PMD.
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